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Monday, February 11, 2013 

Ellen Satlof 

Public Relations Manager 

National Athletic Trainers’ Association 

2952 Stemmons Freeway 

Dallas, TX 75247 

www.nata.org 

972-532-8859 

Dear Ms. Satlof, 

As the Executive Director of the LVSportz Foundation I would to like extend this Letter of Support to the National 

Athletic Trainers Association and the Youth Sports Safety Alliance. As a fairly new organization we are dedicated to the 

efforts set forth by organizations such as yours. 

We are a small non-profit in Las Vegas, NV that is dedicated to improving the state of youth athletics in the Southern 

Nevada area. We have partnered with other organizations such as the Stop Sports Injuries campaign and the National 

Alliance for Youth Sports in helping to spread information on all aspects of youth sports safety issues such as 

concussion’s, overuse injuries, heat illness, MRSA, abuse and many more to coaches, parents and children. 

We have even incorporated these issues into a discussion during the various free youth sports clinics that we put on in 

the area. While we are just getting started we have plans to expand and implement new programs to help in furthering 

our efforts. 

We applaud you for your efforts and look forward to helping you to educate coaches, parents and athletes on sports 

safety. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Bartolome 

Executive Director 

The LVSportz Foundation 

http://www.nata.org/

